
Hospice King-Aurora announced as WINNER of the  

 

 

 

For the second year in a row, Hospice King-Aurora (HKA) is the proud recipient of the VSRA, 

an award created by the CA-Queen’s Centre for Governance (a partnership between the 

Queen’s School of Business & the Institute 

of Chartered Accountants of Ontario) and 

sponsored by PriceWaterhouseCoopers & 

The National Post. This financial award is 

given to charities whose annual reports 

demonstrate the highest level of 

accountability and transparency, and 

communicate effectively with beneficiaries, 

donors & stakeholders. 

The award was presented at a luncheon 

on February 15, 2013. Hospice King-

Aurora has been an award recipient for 

two years and a finalist for three years. 

 

“We announced five winners and two honorable mentions out of 14 finalists and over 100 

nominations from charities all across Ontario. This is a sign that Ontario’s charity sector is 

recognizing the importance of accountability and reporting. We’re proud of the role 

the VSRAs, now in their fifth year, has played in making a difference on this important issue,”  

Steve Salterio, Director of the CA-Queen’s Centre for Governance. 

Stephen Forsey (HKA Board Member), Sheila Darnowski 

(Executive Director) & Douglas Kelly (Publisher at  the 

National Post Newspaper) 


